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 PA Questers held the Fall Council Meeting at the William Penn Inn, with 100 members 
in attendance. President, Ken Keiser urged us to continue to recruit new members.
 Sharon A. Holt, PhD presented “The Miracle Alliance: Civil War Reconstruction and 
Women’s Suffrage.” Dr. Holt is currently Assistant Teaching Professor of History and co-
founder/coordinator, Public History minor at Penn State, Abington. In 2020, we celebrate 
the 150th anniversary of the 15th Amendment giving black men the right to vote, and the 
100th Anniversary of the 19th Amendment, providing women the right to vote. Dr. Holt 
presented a lesser-known story of the interrelationship of the two amendments.
 In 1936, James Henry Hammond, a slave owner of South Carolina, was also a 
member of the U.S. House of Representatives and presented a resolution to cease debate 
about ending slavery and compensating slave owners for their loss. At the same time, 
two sisters, Sarah and Angelina Grimke, came out of South Carolina to fight with the 
abolitionists having been exposed to Quaker beliefs in Philadelphia.  They wrote about 
political matters in their own names and spoke across the US and internationally. Thus, 
abolition aligned with empowerment of women through their speech and publications. 
They worked with Frederick Douglas, Harriet Tubman, John Brown, Lucretia LaMott, and 
other abolitionists. This alliance of black, white, men and women fought to end slavery 
and raise the role of women beyond being chattel. It resulted in passage of the 15th 

amendment in 1870 giving black men the right to vote. Unfortunately, women suffrage 
was put on the sidelines. However, Douglas continued to fight for women suffrage until 
it was won.

Left to right: Vickie Sierchio, Sharon A. Holt, Ken Keiser

 Women fiercely opposed the advice to 
be patient and felt betrayed by the formerly 
multi-racial alliance. But fifty years later, 
after a political showdown during World 
War I, including imprisonment and torture 
of suffragists, the 19th Amendment won 
women the right to vote. Although there 
continued to be divisions among activists 
fighting against racism and sexism in the 
following years, Dr. Holt reminds us of this 
powerful coalition that once stood shoulder 
to shoulder and were mighty more than 
150 years ago. She asked that we celebrate 
the anniversary year ahead telling that 
story.

Fall Council Meeting 2019
Submitted by Vickie Sierchio
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President’s MessageDates 
to Remember:

Dates to Remember:
2020 –2021

Vice President’s Message

Thursday, April 30, 2020
To Sunday, May 3, 2020

Questers International Convention
Broomfield, Colorado

Wednesday, May 20, 2020
Bess Bardens Society Luncheon

William Penn Inn

Wednesday, June 3, 2020
State Board Meeting 

and Luncheon
Doylestown Country Club

Wednesday, July 1, 2020
Deadline for Fall P’s & Q’s articles

Wednesday, September 2, 2020
State Board Meeting 

Giant Food Store, 
Willow Grove, PA 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020
Fall Council Meeting 
William Penn Inn, 

October 2020
Northeast Area Meeting

Pocono Mountains

October 2020
Western Area Meeting

Location TBD

Wednesday, April 7, 2021
Questers Spring Conference

Presidential Caterers

Friday, May 14, 2021
To Sunday, May 16, 2021

Questers International 
Convention

Rapid City, South Dakota

Submitting to the PA Questers Website—
Christy Roach
 When requesting an addition, correction, etc. on the website, 
please email me at Christy045@aol.com. and include “Quester 
Website” in the subject line.
 Send an email attachment with JPEG formatted pictures, word 
processing document or PDF file.
 If possible, be specific as to the page (CALENDAR, NEWS, 
MEMBER INFO, LINKS, etc.) for placement and/or the subpage.

Have you seen the PA Questers Page 
on Facebook?

Using any search engine like Bing or Google, 
type in Facebook Pennsylvania Questers.

That’s it!

Find out what is happening. If you would like 
to contribute photos or notes 

to this Facebook page, please contact administrator, 
June Medal at medaljune@gmail.com

 I joined Questers after my retirement in 2011 and have found 
Questers to be an amazing organization with many opportuni-
ties to serve, knowledge to share, history to preserve, artifacts to 
restore, and friendships to treasure.
 Serving as your 1st Vice President this year has been a pleasure. 
 I had the opportunity to travel to the Western Area for the 
Fall Luncheon.  Also, as a guest of the New Jersey Questers, I at-
tended their Fall Conference.  It was wonderful to meet so many 
enthusiastic Questers. 
 We continue to be on a quest to attract new members.  Natalie 
Macy, Membership Chair, and I will hold an informational meet-
ing for a group of residents within the Bucks County Coalition of 
Senior Communities.  They have expressed interest in learning 
about Questers and possibly forming a new chapter. 

 Spread the word about the fun, great works and knowledge gained by being a 
Quester.  Invite a friend or acquaintance to your next meeting.

Joan Katzenbach
1st Vice President

 As my term as your Questers State President ends, it has been 
my duty and pleasure to have served the Questers of Pennsylvania.  
As State President I have had the enjoyment of visiting the Western 
and Northeast Area meetings, attend the Roscommon ten-year an-
niversary along with tri-chapter induction of officers in Orrtanna; 
the Doylestown Chapter meetings and the many individual chapter 
meetings throughout the state, including significant anniversaries, 
and a 100th year birthday celebration of a PA Questers. I have 
attended the International Conventions which have been educa-
tional with tours of interesting sites in each state. I have enjoyed 
the opportunity to meet and talk with many Questers across the 
United States and Canada.
 The Board would like to congratulate all the chapters who 

have given grants and individual donations to various 501c3 organizations throughout 
Pennsylvania. The PA State contribution for grants in 2020 was approximately $15,500, 
added to your individual chapter donations, which total more than $31,000.
 I would like to thank all the Pennsylvania Questers for your support, dedication and 
commitment to the Questers organization.  Thanks to the Pennsylvania Board members 
who have served with me the past two years for their dedication and hard work to the 
mission of Questers. To the new incoming officers, I wish them the very best as they pro-
vide the services and leadership to the Questers of Pennsylvania. Thank you, Questers, 
for an amazing two years.

Ken Keiser
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Submission to Ps & Qs
 1. Please submit your article by the dead-

line via email, if possible. Please send 
articles as attachments. If you do not 
have access to email, please type article. 
When sending Chapter News via email, 
include “Ps & Qs” and your chapter name 
in the subject line.

 2. Please send articles as Word document 
attachments. Email pictures as attach-
ments (jpeg format), not in the body of 
the email. Include captions describing 
pictures regardless of how they are 
submitted.

 3. Include your phone number in case we 
have a question.

 4. If you have an idea for an article, please 
feel free to call.

 5. We will also be very happy to receive 
“letters to the editor” with your questions 
and/or comments.

   June Medal
   856 Geranium Drive
   Warrington, PA 18976
   215 343 7484
   medaljune@gmail.com 

The deadline for the Fall Issue 
is July 1.

QueSteR
NewS

2020 Questers International Convention
May 1, 2020—May 3, 2020
Omni Interlocken Resort

Broomfield, Colorado
Celebrate Purple Mountain Majesty

Check details in the 
Fall and Winter Quester Quarterly

A Big Thank You
 For the past several years, Kathleen 
Gable has overseen our P’s & Q’s News-
letter. She has received material, made 
phone calls, organized the rough copy and 
photographs that went with each article, 
proofread the information and then sent it 
on electronically to the printer and made 
our state newsletter one of the best. At this 
time, Kathleen has made a difficult decision 
to pass the torch on to someone else. We 
will miss your expertise and wish you many 
years in the Pennsylvania Questers. Thank 
you for all the hours you have given to our 
great organization.

Ken Keiser and the 
entire PA Questers Board

Membership
Submitted by: Irene Dickenson 
 Pennsylvania Questers is pleased to report that thirty-three 
new members have joined over the past six months. This repre-
sents eighteen chapters in various areas of the state. 
 Pennsylvania’s Membership chair is Natalie M. Macy, and she 
can supply materials and other information that can be used in 
recruiting. 

Bess Bardens Society News
Submitted by Barb Krempa
 The Bess Bardens Society Fall Luncheon was held October 
23, 2019, at the William Penn Inn. Past President, June Medal, 
installed Karen Goeckler as current President and Joan LoCasale 
as Secretary for the years 2019 through 2021, after having previ-
ously installed Barb Krempa as Vice President.
 After a short meeting, Marc Sherman, a pianist and vocalist, 
entertained the members with “Music from the Oscars,” best song 
from a motion picture, spanning 1936 through 1997. The back-
ground of each song was discussed, including the composer, the 
movie from which the song came, and who sang it in the film. He 
offered the group an enjoyable, and sometimes rousing, musical 
history lesson.
 All Quester members who have served at least one year as 
a chapter president (plus PA Board members) are invited to join 
Bess Bardens Society. We meet twice a year for an informative 
program, lunch and the opportunity to compare chapter notes.  
Please contact Karen Goeckler, 215.672.3430, to be added to the 
invitation list.
 Plan on joining us for the next meeting scheduled for May 
20, 2020, at the William Penn Inn, which will feature historical 
performer, Trish Chambers, offering her rendition of “Rosie the 
Riveter and Her Sisters, The Women of World War II.” She explores 
not only the contributions of women during the War, but also how 
they paved the way for the feminist revolution of the 60’s.

Left to right: Pam Lahr, Joan LoCasale, Marc Sherman, Karen Goeckler, 
Barbara Krempa
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In Memoriam

Virginia Sinn
Spring House #1399

Janet Alder
Neshamini Creekers #1460

Louise Greenberg
Neshamini Creekers #1460

Beverly Wiley
Round Meadow Run #126

Hope McCaffrey
Glen Wynne #331

QueSteR
NewS

Pennsylvania Chapter Anniversaries
Spring Conference April 1, 2020

Chapter Name  Anniversary 

Tredyffrin #3  70

Lamplighter #117 60

Round Meadow Run #126 60

Dark Valley #222 55

King’s Path #435 50

Bayberry #457  50

Ye Olde Almshouse #466 50

Whimsies #476 50

Damian House #754 45

Falling Spring #1435 15

Peaceable Kingdom #1440 15

Hope E. McCaffrey
PA State President
1998 – 2000
 It is with great sadness that we report 
on the passing of our beloved State Presi-
dent, Hope E. McCaffrey on January 15, 
2020.  Hope was a member of Glen Wynne 
Questers and served as Pennsylvania State 
President 1998–2000. 
 She was truly a dedicated Quester who 
served as Chairperson on many committees 
and enjoyed sharing her tea items collec-
tion with many Quester Chapters. In 1999, 
an Inquirer interview with Hope ended with 
this quote, “We are serious students of his-
tory looking to preserve our heritage.”

My Definition of a 
Quester

A Quester is a socially well-ad-
justed person who has curiosity, 
enthusiasm, imagination, and a 
good memory.

For the greatest powers of the 
mind are memory and imagina-
tion, for without memory we have 
no past, and without imagination, 
no future.

Jessie Elizabeth Bardens

Quester Motto:
“It’s Fun to Search 
and a Joy to Find”
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QueSteR
NewS

Grants and Fundraisers
Submitted by Mary Jane Woll 
 We had 26 PA State Quester Grant Applications approved 
by the Executive Board. The total of the Grants to be matched is 
$14,028. Thank you to all the Chapters that worked so hard on 
these grants. It definitely supports our mission of preservation and 
restoration. We also had three Quester International Grants asked 
for totaling $10,900. The PA State Grants will be awarded to the 
Chapters at the Spring Conference on April 1, 2020. The Interna-
tional Grants will be awarded to the Chapters at the International 
Conference in Colorado. Please have a Chapter member present 
at these Conferences to accept the awards.
 Fundraisers that include Non-Questers need to be approved 
by the Executive Board. Please send these requests in a timely 
fashion so that they can be approved at the Board Meetings. They 
can be sent to Mary Jane Woll, Grants Chair, 931 Hamilton Way, 
Warwick, PA. 18974, 215-674-4370.  
 The next date for the PA State Quester Grant Applications is 
January 1, 2022. So, put your thinking caps on and start planning 
for your Grants going forward. It is a wonderful way to help keep 
our history alive. All the Grant and Fundraiser information and 
forms are on the PA Quester Website. Thank you again for all your 
hard work and hope to hear from you with your Fundraisers and 
Grants. 

Dames of Rocksville #900 
Playwicki Farm
Submitted by June Olson
 To kick-off for our 40th anniversary 
PA State President Ken Keiser addressed 
the Dames of Rocksville and shared that 
Questers is in need of both publicity and 
younger members. We took this challenge 
seriously with several new younger mem-
bers recently joining us.
 Our December 3, 2019 meeting mark-
ing the end of our 40th year was very special 
as we remembered the late Marie Kalberer, 
a charter member of the Dames of Rocks-
ville. With a bequest from Marie’s estate, 
a display case was built and installed in 
the farmhouse at Playwicki Farm in Lower 
Southampton, PA, to show historical arti-
facts from several archaeology digs done 
there over the years. Among the artifacts 
on display are a workman’s steel measuring 
tape, circa 1920, a sickle with a wooden 
handle, circa 1880, and a paperweight, 
circa 1890.
 Marie was a generous supporter of the 
farm, and we know she would be pleased 
that we have used her bequest in this way.  
In addition to the Questers, some members 
of the Playwicki Farm Foundation were 
present as well as reporters from local 
newspapers. Several articles with photos 
were published. We are hopeful that they 
spark curiosity in readers interested in his-
tory and wanting to learn more about the 
Questers.

Dames of Rocksville at Playwicki Farm

n
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Round Meadow Run #126
Explores the Continental Tavern
Submitted by Kathy Baker
 In the fall of 2019, Round Meadow Run Questers were treated 
to an experience beyond their expectations, when they visited the 
Continental Tavern in Yardley. The tavern is popular today for its 
cuisine, but it was the tour and the story the old building has to 
tell that enthralled our chapter.
 The pub dates to the mid 1800s and was known as the Con-
tinental Hotel at that time. In 2007, it was purchased by Frank 
Lyons who began restoration to its 1877 style. Frank had no idea 
of the history that would be revealed in the underground chamber 
beneath the main floor of the tavern. A tunnel was discovered 
leading deep into the ground. Historians believe this tunnel was 
connected to other tunnels leading from the canal and connected 
the tavern to two other Yardley way stations of the Underground 
Railroad. The excavation also revealed thousands of artifacts in-
cluding beer and whiskey bottles, lightbulbs, clay pipes and more 
all of which are catalogued, dated and are stored in the third floor 
in addition to being displayed throughout the tavern.
 Our group was treated to hear Frank Lyon’s daughter Colleen 
as she recounted her multiple experiences with ghosts that inhabit 
the third floor, friendly ghosts of African Americans. On our tour 
Colleen explained the tavern’s history and hers with it, mesmerizing 
her visitors, and our Questers left wondering about the stories yet 
to come.

 The old Continental Hotel as it looked in 1910, now renovated, appear-
ing much the same with large wrap around porch decorative arches.

Brittany Belles 
Chapter #1405
Pennsbury Manor
Submitted by: Martha Foote
 The Brittany Belles’ January speaker 
was Doug Miller, Site Administrator of 
Pennsbury Manor in Bucks County, PA. His 
talk gave members many details of William 
Penn’s life, which many of us learned for 
the first time.
 William Penn was born in 1644 into 
a wealthy family. His father, Sir William 
Penn, was an admiral in the British Navy.  
Young William was educated at Chigwell, 
Essex and Oxford University. About 1680, 
Charles II gave William land in America as 
payment of a debt that England owed his 
deceased father. William had become a 
Quaker because of his religious principles 
while still in England, and when he came to 
America in 1682, it was to provide a refuge 
for Quakers. He founded the province of 
Pennsylvania in British North America, his 
vision being freedom of any religion in the 
new world, and his democratic principles 
inspired the United States Constitution.
 Pennsbury Manor was built in 1683, 
and after years of disrepair was recon-
structed in the early 20th century. William 
Penn lived there less than 10 years with his 
family and then returned to England and 
died there in 1718.

Pennsbury Manor

Dark Valley #222 
Visits Cairnwood Estate
Submitted by Frances Pane Kauffman and Findlay Kendrick
 Dark Valley Questers Diana Cormack, Findlay Kendrick, Centa Logan, Kathy Schoner, and Frances Pane 
Kauffman arrived in Bryn Athyn, Huntingdon Valley, PA, on September 18, 2019 and were given a two-hour 
tour of the Cairnwood Estate. It was the home of John Pitcairn, a co-founder of the Pittsburgh Plate Glass Co. 
who made his fortune in the 1870s investing in coal, oil, and gas. Considered a masterpiece of the Gilded Age, 
it has decorative elements blending influences from Greek and Roman architecture as well as from the French 
Renaissance. We had a delicious luncheon in the Garden House that Kathy had supplied. After lunch we were 
given a two-and-a-half-hour tour of the Bryn Athyn Cathedral, located on the Estate. The stained glass was 
made on-site in the medieval tradition and was spectacular. We all agreed that this visit was outstanding and 
several of us vowed to return around the holidays to see the holiday decorations.
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Doylestown Area Combined Quester Chapter Luncheon
Submitted by Karen Young
 Members from eight Doylestown Area Quester chapters gathered at Doylestown Country Club for their An-
nual Combined Luncheon hosted by Fonthill Chapter #254. Forty-nine years ago Fonthill originated this event 
to build camaraderie among the Doylestown Quester groups.
 In lieu of her spouse Don, who was unable to attend, Jo Page led those assembled in the 
Pledge of Allegiance. Mr. Page is a nonagenarian survivor of The Battle of the Bulge. Fonthill 
President Donna Zebley then introduced State President Ken Keiser, Area Representative and 
President of Bess Bardens Society Karen Goeckler, and three past Pennsylvania presidents. Karen 
Goeckler delivered the invocation.
 The program, that was chosen to commemorate the 75th Anniversary of D-Day, was presented 
by Melissa Jay. Ms. Jay is Collections Assistant in Research and Library Services for Mercer Mu-
seum and Fonthill Castle. Her PowerPoint, which was entitled “On the Homefront and Overseas: 
American Women during WWII,” highlighted specific women from PA and Bucks County.
 Amid background music of the forties, members mingled and viewed items related to areas of 
home life in the forties during the social hour. In order to emphasize the patriotic theme, members 
of the Fonthill chapter dressed as Rosie the Riveter. Guests were encouraged to wear or acces-
sorize with red, white, or blue. Six display tables inside the ballroom held related memorabilia 
contributed by members. Artifacts included uniforms, photographs, newspapers, ration books, a 
song book, and a collection of military buttons. Centerpieces that featured red, white, and blue 
flowers, ribbons, and an American flag decorated the banquet tables.
 Chairperson Judy Volpe and her committee designed the luncheon to be interactive. A series 
of three conversation starters about the war were posted at each table to encourage discussion 
between the courses. Favors included a beribboned packet of sample candy that was popular 
during those years. In addition, a brochure depicting fashions from that era included a summary 
of cost of living items from 1940-1945. Mrs. Volpe concluded the program by thanking everyone, 
who attended, for commemorating and celebrating The Greatest Generation.

Fonthill Chapter #254

Rosie the Riveter
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Benjamin Rush #1503
Visit to Mummer’s Museum
Submitted by: Sharon Emery 
 On November 13, Benjamin Rush 
Questers #1503 visited the Mummer’s Mu-
seum in South Philadelphia at “Two Street” 
and Washington Avenue.
 We learned about the history of the 
Mummers in Philadelphia and toured a 
display of some of the most interesting 
costumes that have appeared in the parade 
over the years. 
 The tradition started as a series of 
neighborhood celebrations. On New Year’s 
Day 1901, the first official Mummer’s Parade 
was held. Today this is an all-day event 
with 10,000 participants in five different 
divisions.
 To add a touch of realism to the day, 
we were there when the heat was not work-
ing. We had the feeling of what it’s like to 
march in the parade on New Year’s Day!

Benjamin Rush Questers tour Mummers's Museum

Shaver Spring #670  
Questers Focus On Christmas Carols
Submitted by Patricia Hewitt Choby 
 The Shaver Spring chapter met at the Indiana Country Club for the annual December luncheon meeting. 
In conjunction with the Christmas season, the theme was, “The History of Christmas Caroling.” 
 A film was shown on the handmaking of caroling dolls, displayed in the photo above by chapter members. 
 Entertainment was provided by Dr. Jason Rummel together with the seventh and eighth grade students at 
Indiana Junior High School singing Christmas carols.
 A raffle was held and the winner received a pair of dolls that were donated by the Byers Choice Company 
of Chalfont, PA. Proceeds from the raffle were donated to a less-fortunate family in Indiana County.
 Questers International has a keen interest in keeping Questers alive. 

Shaver Spring Questers with Byers Choice Carolers
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Conestoga Questers #63 
Visit the National Iron and Steel Museum
Submitted by Robin Koslo-Stahl 
 What was the longest, continually-operating iron and steel site 
in the U.S.? An excursion to the National Iron and Steel Museum 
and Historic Houses in Coatesville, PA, proved to be a sterling trip 
for Conestoga Questers. The Lukens Steel Company takes the 
honor of not only quality but longevity as well. Our tour began at 
the 1916 Georgian-style main office and executive center followed 
by a visit to historic family homes, the Steelworker’s Memorial, a 
giant sonarsphere, and the World Trade Center steel trident (which 
represents the steel that was used to build the first nine outer floors 
of the Twin Towers by Lukens). Our guide provided a fact-filled 
introduction to the people, process and product of this Coatesville 
steel site, known for producing steel for ships, submarines, and 
buildings. At the conclusion of the trip, the group enjoyed lunch 
at another historic site, the Duling-Kurtz House in Exton. For more 
information on the museum, contact admin@steelmuseum.org.

Conestoga QuestersPennypack #1386 
Visit To Phil Haile’s Train Display
Submitted by Marge Eberz
 In January Pennypack Questers #1386 enjoyed a visit to Phil 
Haile’s spectacular O gauge Lionel Railroad layout at his home 
in Warrington. As we opened the doors to the 1500-square-foot 
garage which housed the layout, we were 
greeted with walls decorated with Septa 
signs, train cars and a caboose lamp. A 
train scene 5-½ feet high encompassing 
the entire building lay in front of us. A path 
around the perimeter gave all a chance to 
see the buildings, many a tribute to local 
establishments. The Phillies Stadium added 
in 2008 when the team won the world 
series, a Hagey Bus carrying students and 
a Budweiser brewery were a few of the 
highlights. But it is the amusement park 
with a working roller coaster and a merry-
go-round that grabs the attention of both 
children and adults.
 It is necessary to walk around this dis-
play several times to see everything that is 
happening. Usually two or three trains run 
on the ¼ mile of track at the same time. 
Windows below the tracks allow you see 
what is going on underground. In the center 
of the layout is Phil controlling the switches 
for the trains, trolleys, buildings etc.
 Phil’s love of model railroads began at 
the age of 5. When he and his wife Carol 
bought their home, he started with a 4-foot 
by 8-foot platform in his basement. Over 
the years, it has grown to the exhibit it is 
today. But the time has come for the Haile’s 
to downsize and the display in its entirety is 
now up for sale. Hopefully it will find a new 
home in our area where people will be able 
to continue to enjoy it for many years. Phil Haile's Lionel Railroad display.
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Marquis #461, Moland House #1423, 
Neshamini Creekers #1460 
A Visit With John Adams 
Article and Photo by Roberta Steinberg, CP Staff
 Three Heritage Creek Quester Chapters gathered together on 
October 16, at the Marq for a presentation featuring John Adams 
as interpreted by Joe Doyle. The women were interrupted in their 
greetings to each other by John Adams. As he walked into the 
room, Mr. Doyle was John Adams, and he brought our first Vice 
President and second President to life. Doyle starred as John Ad-
ams in seven separate runs of the musical 1776. He has spoken 
at Congress Hall, the National Archives, The Library of Congress, 
the National Portrait Gallery, schools, and colleges to name a few 
of his performance venues.
 John Adams told the Questers of his defense of the British 
troops who were tried for their role in the Boston Massacre, the 
reasons behind the American Revolution, and his friendship and 
clashes with notables of his time–Benjamin Franklin and Thomas 
Jefferson, and of his reliance on and abiding love for Abigail 
Adams.
 All events require food, and the Moland House (MH) Questers 
(who hosted the Marquis and Neshamini Creekers Chapters) pro-
vided an abundance of home-made goodies under the auspices 
of Sheila McKenna and the Hospitality Committee. The women 
enjoyed one another’s company and the ability to speak to John 
Adams himself. Lois Bell and The MH Program Committee engaged 
the speaker.

Janet Bamford, John Adams, Lois Bell
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BESS BARDENS SOCIETY
 Karen Goeckler
 Glen-Wynne #331

FUNDRAISING
 Jean Johnson
 Pilgrim #237

HISTORIAN
 Marge Eberz
 Rittenhouse #252

HOSPITALITY
 Pam Lahr
 Fonthill #254

MEMBERSHIP
 Natalie M. Macy
 Como #81

NOMINATING COMMITTEE
 Phyllis Durr - Chair
 Neshamini Creekers #1460

OPPORTUNITY
 Linda D. Hawley
 Conestoga #63

P & R GRANTS
 Mary Jane Woll
 Marquis #1461

Ps & Qs EDITOR
 June Medal
 856 Geranium Drive
 Featherbed Hill #501

TREASURE TABLE
 Karen Zegel
 Fonthill #254

TRIBUTE ENVELOPES
 Donna Conville
 Country Collectors #1024

WEBSITE EDITOR
 Christy Roach
 Glen-Wynne #331

Pennsylvania State Organization of The Questers 
Pennsylvania State Executive Board and International Officers for 2019-2020

PRESIDENT
 Kenton Keiser
 president@paquesters.org
 Pennypack #1386

FIRST VICE PRESIDENT
 Joan Katzenbach
 FirstVicePresident@paquesters.org
 Pilgrim #237

SECOND VICE PRESIDENT
 Vickie Sierchio
 SecondVP@paquesters.org
 Fairwold #1316

RECORDING SECRETARY
 Donna Zebley
 Recordingsecretary@paquesters.org
 Fonthill #254

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY
 Viki Turner
 Correspondence@paquesters.org
 Freedom Valley #395

TREASURER
 Irene Dickinson
 Treasurer@paquesters.org
 Heritage #1

PARLIAMENTARIAN
 Ruth Keiser
 Damian House #754

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT
 Phyllis Durr
 Neshamini Creekers #1460

INTERNATIONAL PRESIDENT
 Beth Wipperman
 president@questers1944.org
 Sandpipers #1501

HEADQUARTERS
 JoAnn Longo
 Office Administrator
 210 S. Quince St
 Philadelphia, PA 19107
 215-923-5183
 questers210@questers1944.org

State Committee Chairs 2019-2020

STATE PRESIDENT
 Natalie M. Macy
 Como #81

Incoming Pennsylvania State Board Members (June 1, 2020)

FIRST VICE PRESIDENT
 Gail Cathey
 Pilgrim #237

CORRESPONDING 
SECRETARY
 Viki Turner
 Freedom Valley #395
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Newtown Area
 Margarita Pintimalli
 Peaceable Kingdom #1440

Springhouse Area
 Gail Cathey
 Pilgrim #237 

Warminster, Warrington, 
Warwick Area

Western Area
 N. Sue Bowser
 Kit-Han-Ne #408

Whitemarsh Area
 Gertrude Roman
 Como #81

PA Questers Web Site:
www.PAQuesters.org

Our Mission
 The Quester Mission is to educate by research and study of antiques; to promote education in the fields of historic preservation 
and restoration of artifacts; to donate funds for the preservation and restoration of artifacts, existing memorials, historic 
buildings, and landmarks; to support The Quester International.

Abington and Glenside Area
 Marie Schneider
 Steeplechasers #840

Bucks-Mont Area

Doylestown Area
 Karen Goeckler
 Glen-Wynne #331

Area Representatives

International Quester Web Site: 
http:/www.questers1944.org


